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TPL Contributes by Providing Vitamin Packages for 11 Villages in Toba

Parmaksian, Toba — PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL) once again demonstrated its commitment to
healthcare by supporting the provision of vitamins for pregnant women in 11 villages in Parmaksian
District, Toba Regency. A total of 204 vitamin packages were symbolically handed over at an event
held at the Tangga Batu Il Village Health Post on November 18, 2024. The event also included health
check-ups for pregnant women, reinforcing TPL’s focus on maternal and child health.

The support was directly delivered by TPL's Community Development (CD) Officers, Yessy Panggabean
and Hema Butar-butar. In her speech, Yessy stated that this program is part of TPL’s contribution to
the government’s early stunting prevention efforts.

"We believe that maternal health is a crucial foundation for giving birth to a healthy and high-quality
generation. We hope this support provides tangible benefits for pregnant women in Parmaksian,"
Yessy expressed. (Friday, 22/11/2024)

The vitamin packages were received on behalf of the community by Village Midwife Mestika
Sitanggang, accompanied by Parmaksian District government staff, Imelda Nainggolan. Mestika
expressed her appreciation for TPL’s concern for public health, especially for pregnant women.

"This support is very meaningful to us, particularly in ensuring the health of pregnant women for
proper fetal development. We hope programs like this continue in the future," she said.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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The program received positive responses from the community and was deemed aligned with the
government's initiatives to improve maternal and child health. TPL's support not only reflects its
commitment to environmental care but also to the social well-being of the community.

Through this program, TPL showcases its active role as a regional development partner, with the hope
of continuing to synergize with the community to create a better future for the next generation.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



